
 

REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS 

TRANSLATION SUMMER COURSE  

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE  

 

Dear candidates, 

If you are interested in attending the Translation Summer Programme, please  

- read the ‘Content of the Translation Summer Programme’ to make sure you are interested in the themes to be 

tackled in the programme, 

- prepare (1) a CV_your name.pdf file with as much information you can offer about yourself: the semester you 

just finished, the Department the list of courses you have taken, potential work experience you may have had, or 

other activities you may have possibly taken on etc., (2) Prepare a letter of intent_your name file (100 words) 

where we would like you to say why you are interested in taking the Translation Summer Programme. As the 

Summer Programme is NOT obligatory, the letter of intent will help us see your perspective, your motives etc. (3) 

Scan your C2_your name certificate. 

Registrations without the relevant documents will not be considered. 

- Click on  

 
Application 
Application for this event is currently open.                                                                            Apply now 

at https://conferences.uoa.gr/event/37/overview 
for the following application form to appear: 

Application 
Registration Form 
Participation in this event is moderated 
The organizers will have to approve your application. 

Personal Data 

Title                                     Ms  

First Name * 
 

Last Name * 
 



 

Email Address * 
 

The registration will be associated with your Indico account. 

Affiliation 
 

Phone Number 
 (+41) 123 45 6789 

CV document  

Letter of intent  

C2 certificate in English 
 

(All the fields marked with * are mandatory) 

Apply
 

- Fill in your details and YOUR PHONE NUMBER, upload your cv, letter of intent and scanned C2 Certificate and click 

the Apply button. 

 
The Summer Programme evaluation committee will go through your documents.  
Upon receiving a notification of acceptance from the evaluation committee, you will be ready to pay the fee to 
the ELKE account allocated to the programme (to be announced), through a bank. Please, scan your bank receipt 
and send it to msidirop@enl.uoa.gr . 
You will soon receive a confirmation of receipt and you will be ready to attend the programme. 
 
Thank you,  
Kind regards, 
The ‘English Language, Linguistics and Translation’ Steering Committee, May 2022 
 
 
 

mailto:msidirop@enl.uoa.gr

